ASCSU Cabinet Director’s Reports -1/25/06

Community Affairs and ASAP

Courtney Przybylski –Community Affairs

Welcome to a new year in the City of Fort Collins! Mayor Doug Hutchinson and City Manager Darin Atteberry will host the State of the City Address this Tuesday, Jan. 31, 5:30 p.m., at City Hall, 300 W. LaPorte Ave. Pres. Healey and I will be there, but please join us to here the city’s vision for the new year.

The department will be tackling two large issues for the spring: educating students and landlords on the changes to occupancy limits before the lease-signing period begins and working with neighborhood groups, city staff and students to brainstorm solutions to behavioral problems in Fort Collins neighborhoods. A full timeline of events will (with any luck) be included in next week’s report. Suggestions, comments and concerns in these areas are ALWAYS appreciated.

The City hosted a summit Saturday on the Future of Fort Collins. The CSU administration was invited to participate and we are looking forward to their notes from the meeting.

The City would like your input in renaming Cambridge Ave in southeast Fort Collins. This street has recently been reconstructed, complete with a new traffic signal. Since the name "Cambridge" already exists in an older part of the City, a new name is needed to avoid confusion and increase response times for emergency providers. Go to fcgov.com to cast your vote!

Katie Dougan -ASAP

— I started planning the events for Green is Gold week yesterday.  I had a meeting with Tonie Miyamoto from housing and Ray Martinez from RHA to begin discussing the earth day celebration that will happen during Green is Gold week.

— Director Pfisterer approached me about having the Ram Leaders plan I-ball.  Since we don’t have a traditions coordinator, I told her that was ok.  So if you have any input on I-ball talk to Abby.

— Also, we will be having the ASAP retreat this Saturday, January 28, at 9 a.m. 
Cinema—The full-color collegian inserts are done!  Ryan and his committee are very excited for the spring films.  This week we’re showing The Aristocrats at 7 and 9:30 p.m.  
Conferences— Anne is working on the ground work for the MWLC for next year.  She will also be helping me with Green is Gold week.

Special Events—Joanne booked the travel arrangements for the College Bowl winners to go to the regional competition in Arizona.  



—She’s also working on details for the open mic/coffee house night.

Speakers/Comedians—Ashley is working on the details for the “Sex Signals” program.  She’s co-programming this event with Greek Life.




—Ashley is also putting together a survey to see what students want for next year.
Concerts—We’re in the contract process for the Moby show.  As a reminder, nothing is for certain yet.  

— The sub-committees (hospitality, production and marketing) are being very productive. 
